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Dear Honorable Chair Prozanski and Members of the Judiciary Committee, 

 

I have lived more than 60 of my 75 years in Oregon, and have been proud since 

1987, nearly 40 years ago of its commitment to respecting the humanity and dignity 

of all persons living here by becoming a sanctuary state.  To me, the provisions of 

SB599 reaffirm that most honorable commitment at a crucial time for that 

reaffirmation.  Please stand strong for principles inherent in sanctuary state status 

while those principles are under siege from beyond our borders. 

 

I strongly support SB599, and urge you to do the same. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

David O. Wilson 


